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3 MAR 1585

Dear General Carter, e

Up to this time, the NRO has received no technicul
data in written form on FULCRUM other than copies of
briefing charts used in August 1964, I would appreciate
copies of all the charts used in the very complete brlexlngs
to Dr. Land's panel on 23 February.

As I recall, the CIA contracts for studies on FULCRUM,
as established during the summer and £all of 1964, were
to terminate their first phases in January and February of
1965, I assume that these contracts all call for definitive
reports Ifrom the contractors on the work accomplished. I
would appreciate copies of those reports that are now
available, and an indication of when the remaining reports
might be made available to me.

Sincerely,
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